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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Aug. 29, 2025 
RE:  Bow Valley High School Closed for In-person Learning, Sept 2 – 5 
 
Due to an unexpected delay to the expansion and modernization of Bow Valley High School in Cochrane, the school 
building will not open to students on Sept. 2 for the new school year as planned. To ensure learning continues, 
students will temporarily move to online learning for Sept. 3 – 5. Staggered entry for Grade 9 students on Sept. 2 is 
cancelled. In-person learning is planned for Monday, Sept. 8 for all students.  
 
The school building will not be open to students or families during this time. The contractor has advised RVS this delay 
is temporary and they are working quickly to complete the necessary steps to ensure the building is safe and ready. 
Please visit the BVHS website for more information. 
 
More information about online learning will be emailed to families on Tuesday.  
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For more information, contact:    
Ben Sherick 
Communications Officer 
bsherick@rockyview.ab.ca 
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